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Hello,

Just writing to show my support for allowing the Bull and Gate pub to create a rooftop terrace for dining
and drinks. If we truely want the al-fresco revolution that the Government is talking about, we need to
create more space to eat that isn't literally on the street with traffic 3 metres from my burger and pint. This
plan achieves that and I fully support it.

Thanks,

Cole Ryan
NWS 2DA



